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PLEASE CONFIRM RECEIPT OF THIS REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION BY RETURN
EMAIL
 
License No.      06-30624-01
Docket No.       03035657
Control No.       611170
 
Dear Ms. Cordero;
 
In addition to the response supplied by Dr. Doddamane I also need a Radiation Safety Officer (RSO)
Delegation of Authority signed by senior management giving Dr. Doddamane the authority to act as
RSO.  A sample of an RSO Delegation of Authority may be found in Appendix I of NUREG-1556, Volume
9, Rev. 2, “Consolidated Guidance About Materials Licenses; Program-Specific Guidance About Medical
Use Licenses.”  You may use the following link to find this guidance document:
https://www.nrc.gov/docs/ML0734/ML073400289.pdf.
 
Regards,
 
Robert L. Gallaghar
Health Physicist
U.S. NRC, Region I
2100 Renaissance Blvd.
King of Prussia, PA 19406
(610) 337-5182 office
(610) 337-5269 fax
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